
GOVERNMENT OF THE 

REPUBLIC OF VANUATU MINISTRY 

OF CLIMATE CHANGE 

ADAPTATION, METEOROLOGY, 

GEO-HAZARDS, ENVIRONMENT & 

ENERGY & NDMO 

PMB 9074, PORT VILA 

VANUATU 

 

 

GOUVERNEMENT DE LA 

RÉPUBLIQUE DE VANUATU 

MINISTÈRE DE L'ADAPTATION AU 

CHANGEMENT CLIMATIQUE, LA 

MÉTÉOROLOGIE, LES RISQUES 

GÉOLOGIQUES, ENVIRONNEMENT & 

ENERGIE & NDMO 

SPR 9074, PORT-VILA, VANUATU 

TEL : (678) 22068  FAX : (678) 22068 
 

ADVERTISEMENT NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR Expression of Interest (REOI) FOR TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE ON VANUATU’S FIRST 

BIENNIAL UPDATE REPORT (FBUR) TO THE UNITED NATIONS FRAMEWORK CONVENTION ON 

CLIMATE CHANGE (UNFCCC) 

The Ministry for Climate Change is formally advertising for the Expression of Interest (EoI) for the 

provision of technical assistance on Vanuatu’s First Biennial Update Report (FBUR) to the UNFCCC. 

The focus of this consultancy is to assist Vanuatu to develop the First Biennial Update Report (FBUR) 

for the year 2017. The output will be submitted as part of Vanuatu’s National Communication to the 

UNFCCC. 

The selection of consulting firm to provide the technical assistance will be conducted through a two-

stage process comprising of Request for Expression of Interest (REoI) and Request for Proposal 

(RfP)through competitive tendering.  This advertisement is a call for EoI inviting potential applicants 

to submit REOI document for evaluation to be short-listed for RfP. 

EoI submissions will be evaluated and scored in accordance with criteria defined in the prequalification 

package. Only short-listed organisations will be provided access to the tender documents and 

authorised to submit qualified tenders. 

All EoI submissions must be submitted in sealed envelopes & delivered to: 

The Secretary 
Central Tenders Board Office 
Ministry of Finance & Economic Management 
PMB 9058 
 Top Floor, S.I.P  Building [Former Melitco Building], Rue Pasteur, Port Vila 
 

 by latest 25th May 2019 at 11:00 pm, and clearly marked ‘Confidential: REOI 003/2019 Request for 

Proposal for technical assistance on Vanuatu’s First Biennial Update Report (FBUR). 

For REOI document including clarifications of its content, and for any further information contact: 

Mr Benjamin Jesse – Director General, Ministry of Climate Change, PMB 9067, Meteo Complex, Port 

Vila. Contact: +678 22068 or jbenjamin@vanuatu.gov.vu 

Or Ms. Leana Williams - Project Co-ordinator (TNC & BUR), Ministry of Climate Change, PMB 9067, 

Meteo Complex, Port Vila. Contact: +678 22068 or lwilliam@vanuatu.gov.vu 
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